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January 13, 1988

U. 8. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Document Control Desk
washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Dave Wagner, Project Manager
Project Directorate III-3

Gentlemen:

This information is provided in response to the reguest of
Mr. J. F. Schapker of Region III. The information provided
herein is related to Mr. Schapker's Inspection Report
50-266/87023(DRS); 50-301/87021(DRS), which was forwarded by
Mr. J. J. Harrison's letter of December 17, 1987, and
unresolved Items 301/87021-01 and 266/87009-01.

In April 1987 we became aware that the 3l-inch diameter,
90-degree elbows in both the Unit 1 and Unit 2 reactor coolant
system may have been fabricated by welding two castings
together. There are a total of four of these elbows in each
unit, two in each loop. Each of the 3l-inch diameter,
90-degree elbows supplied by ESCO Corporation to Westinghouse
Electric Corporation for use at Point Beach were manufactured
with two longitudinal welds joining the two-piece austenitic
stainless steel castings together. ESCO Corporation utilized
the electro-slag welding process in its manufacturing process.
Based on the knowledge that these fittings may contain
longitudinal welds, we initiated a non-conformance report (NCR)
to track our investigation and document our action. This NCR
is being tracked as an open item by our NRC Resident Inspector.
Based upon the corrective action delineated in this letter, we
will be closing the NCR.
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